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R e c t o r ' s   D e c i s i o n 

on cancelling the Rector’s holiday 
 
 
 

Bratislava, November 3, 2020 
No.: sekr./166/23602/2020 

 
In connection with the suspension of on-site learning at the Slovak University 

of Technology in Bratislava („STU“) and the undergoing distance learning method in connection 
with the prevention of spread of COVID-19, based on the agreement of the majority of Deans 
of STU faculties and in accordance with Article 8 point 5 of Study Regulations of STU, 
as ammended by ammendments 1 and 2, the Rector of STU 

 
C A N C E L S 

 
On November 16, 2020 

 
RECTOR’S HOLIDAY,  

As announced in the time schedule of academic year 2020/2021.  
 
Deans of STU faculties and director of the Institute of Management of STU will let the 

Rector’s decision be known to students and university teachers of their faculty/university 
workplace, and will ensure that the distance learning method will proceed on November 16, 
2020. Additionally, they will ensure the running of their faculty/university workplace 
in compliance with legitimate interests of university teacher and other employees of the 
relevant part of STU. 
 
 
 

 

prof. Ing. Miroslav Fikar, DrSc., in his own hand 
Rector 

 
 


